





The national leader in experiential, hands-on learning

June 6, 2014

Ms. Anh T. Tran 60 Dinh Tien Hoang St Haichau District, Da Nang VIET NAM

Dear Anh:

Congratulations! After reviewing your application materials and your academic credentials, Keuka College is pleased to offer you admission as a student for the Fall 2014 academic term at our Keuka Park, USA campus. College is a life-changing experience, a once-in-a-lifetime chance to fill your mind with new-found knowledge and new ways of thinking, to make new friends, and to challenge yourself, and become the person you never knew you could be.

You have been granted a full tuition scholarship for your first semester, and then a 50% tuition scholarship each semester going forward. This has an estimated value of \$20,445 for your first year. Acceptance of this scholarship indicates commitment to reside in on campus housing.

If this is the kind of experience you are looking for, you can hold your place in the next entering class by completing the enclosed enrollment deposit and returning it to the Office of Admissions. We encourage you to submit this non-refundable \$200 deposit immediately. You will need to also apply for a visa and submit additional paperwork to Keuka College. Instructions on how to do this are listed on the sheet enclosed in your acceptance packet. If you have any questions regarding the enrollment deposit, please contact me at our admissions office at lmmarcin@keuka.edu or by calling (315) 279-5360.

If you require support services and/or special accommodations related to a documented disability, please visit www.keuka.edu/disability for more information.

Once again, congratulations. I look forward to seeing you on campus for the upcoming Fall 2014 term.

Sincerely,

Lisa M. Marciniak

Assistant Director of International Enrollment

Keuka College

/lmm

Enclosures